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Re: Request for access to your P1588 drafts 

 

Dear Mr. Eidson and Mr. Arnold: 

 

In January 2017, we sent you a liaison requesting access to your latest draft, and continued access to 

subsequent drafts as they become available. We sent with the liaison a copy of what was then the latest 

draft of IEEE P802.1AS-Rev (D4.3), and indicated that we could make future drafts available. In 

response to our liaison, you provided us with a copy of your D1.1 draft. 

 

Recently, a new draft of P802.1AS-Rev (D5.0) was produced. This draft is currently in initial Working 

Group ballot. In line with our January liaison, a copy of that draft is enclosed. We also confirm that we 

would still like to have continued access to your subsequent P1588-Rev drafts (i.e., after D1.1). 

 

Thank you very much. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Glenn Parsons 

Chair, IEEE 802.1 WG 

 

CC:  John Messenger, Vice-chair, IEEE 802.1 WG;  

Janos Farkas, Chair, IEEE 802.1 TSN Task Group 

 

 

mailto:john-eidson@stanfordalumni.org
mailto:doug.arnold@meinberg-usa.com

